



9-10 YEARS | WEEK 22

Art & Craft - Drama-Magic-Fine Arts

1. Drama : Parts of a drama	11. String craft : Basic techniques
2. Drama : Comprehension	12. String craft : Practice pattern
3. Drama : Dialogue writing	——————————————————————————————————————
4. Drama : Play script	14. String craft : Make a card
5. Drama : Write your own play	 15. String craft: Do it and frame it!
6. Magic : Möbius strip	16. DIY - Pencil & colour organizer
7. Magic : Pepper water magic	17. DIY - Paper Spinner
8. Magic : Paper magic	18. DIY - Bubble solution
9. Magic: Draw a 3D hand	19. Powerful wall piece
10. Magic: Kirigami paper fold	20. Cut and create

Drama: Parts of a drama



Imagine you are watching a drama at your school. Taking the help of your teacher fill in the blanks given below

A sad ending play is called a



- Person who tells the audience what the drama is all about is a _____
- Platform on which the drama is performed is known as a



- Group of actors who perform the play are called
- A group of people gathered to hear or watch something are called as an _____



- 6 Conversation in a play is called _____
- A person who decides how the play should happen and directs everyone is called a _____





Drama: Comprehension



Ask an adult to read the given passage and answer the questions given below.

Once upon a time, there lived a shepherd boy who was bored watching his flock of sheep on the hill. To amuse himself, he shouted, "Wolf! Wolf! The sheep are being chased by the wolf!" The villagers came running to help the boy and save the sheep. They found nothing and the boy just laughed looking at their angry faces. "Don't cry 'wolf' when there's no wolf boy!", they said angrily and left. The boy just laughed at them. After a while, he got bored and cried 'wolf!' again, fooling the villagers a second time. The angry villagers warned the boy a second time and left. The boy continued watching the flock. After a while, he saw a real wolf and cried loudly, "Wolf! Please help! The wolf is chasing the sheep. Help!" But this time, no one turned up to help. By evening, when the boy didn't return home, the villagers wondered what happened to him and went up the hill. The boy sat on the hill weeping. "Why didn't you come when I called out that there was a wolf?" he asked angrily. "The flock is scattered now", he said. An old villager approached him and said, "People won't believe liars even when they tell the truth. We'll look for your sheep tomorrow morning. Let's go home now".

Why were the villagers angry with the boy?

2 Why did the boy cry for help second time?

3 What did you learn from this story?

Drama: Dialogue writing



Read the below scenario and write the dialogues for the same. You have shifted to a new house and you want to make new friends in the neighbourhood. You go out and some kids are playing. While they are playing, you walk upto them and introduce yourself and become friends with them.

Access 12,000+ expert-designed worksheets

Subscribe Now!

Explore all Art & Craft worksheets